
June 24, 1971) 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Md. 21701 

Dear Sir: 

In response to your letter of June 20, 1970, 
suggesting another meeting to discuss this subject, the 
Secret Service is attempting to be as helpful and respon-
sive as possible. 

We have, however, taken the position that the 
Archives is the designated repository for the records of 
the deliberation of the Warren Commission and the evi-
dence which was gathered and available to the Commission 
and its staff. The Secret Service complied with the direct-
ives of the Comission and the instructions of the designated 
officials.responsible for the preservation of the records in 
this matter subsequent to the deliberations of the Warren 
Commission. 

We feel the Archives should be the source of all 
the information and documents you are seeking. 

Very truly yours, 

Thomas J. Kelley 
Assistant Director 


